
The administration of NAEP 2022 and NAEP 2023 was a major 
success!  
 
Thank you to the grade 4 students and grade 8 students who participated in the NAEP 2022 
mathematics and reading assessments, and the age-13 students who participated in the NAEP 
2023 Long-Term Trend (LTT) assessments, from 100 different Kansas school districts. Also, a 
special Thank You to the administrators and NAEP school contacts in the 193 participating 
buildings. The NAEP assessment only lasts about 90 minutes, but school staff spent several 
hours preparing for the assessment. Thanks to your effort, policymakers, educators, and 
parents will have a better understanding of what Kansas 4th and 8th grade students (and age-
13 students) can do in reading and math compared to the rest of the nation.  
 
If you are interested in more information visit the Nation’s Report Card website at 
http://nationsreportcard.gov/. 
 
Thanks again and congratulations on a job well done!  
 
Mark  

 

Kansas NAEP State Coordinator 

http://nationsreportcard.gov/

